
 
7th April, 2020 

 

 

To        

The Sr. General Manager 

Dept of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai- 400001 

Email: bse.surv@bseindia.com/ 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Company Scrip:500166 

Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2019-2020 /1313 
Sub: Clarification on price movement 

 

We have noted the contents of your mail regarding clarifications sought on significant movement 

in the price of our security at your Exchange, in the recent past. 
 

Kindly note that our Tea Gardens in Assam and West Bengal and operations in other 

establishments in the Country have been closed ever since the Prime Minister announced a 

nationwide lock down on 24.03.2020. Though the Home Department, Government of India, has 

announced to resume “Tea Manufacturing including plantations” with reduced manpower on 3rd 

April, 2020, however, we are yet to receive permission from the respective state authorities. Thus 

the same remains status quo. 

 

Other than the above, in our opinion, there is no such event/reason as enumerated under 

Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 which can caste the price behaviour of 

the scrip or any other information from the corporate’s end that can corroborate the movement 

in security prices. 

 

We assure you that we remain committed to our investors and all relevant information are 

promptly shared at the Exchange’s portal. 

 

Yours faithfully 
GOODRICKE GROUP LIMITED 

 

 

 

VICE PRESIDENT & COMPANY SECRETARY 

mailto:bse.surv@bseindia.com/

